NLg‘_ North Leamington School

2 February 2024
Dear Parent/Carer

| am writing to you today to share with you that | am planning to go on maternity leave shortly. Whilst
this is personally a very exciting time, | am sad to leave Year 10 at this point in their school journey as
I am incredibly proud to lead this fantastic cohort of young people.

| have been their Year Lead since they transitioned to North Leamington School from primary in 2020
and have fond memories of their secondary school journey so far. It has been a pleasure to watch
them develop into mature Year 10 students, who are focused on being the best versions of themselves
both in the classroom and as part of our wider school community. | have no doubts that they will go
on to achieve highly over the next year and beyond.

At the point of my leaving, students will go into the very capable hands of Mr Butler, who is an
experienced Year Lead and the current Year Lead for Year 11. In addition, Mr Atkins will continue to
support Year 10 students and as they move into Year 11. When | return to school, as this is likely to be
close to their final exams, Mr Butler will complete their Year 11 journey with them. The students have
attended an assembly today where they have also been informed of this.

The second RE mock exam is taking place next week, on Tuesday 6 February, and | wish all Year 10
students well. A reminder that all exam-based information is available on our website and can be
viewed here.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers for their support over the last three
and a half years; it has been a pleasure to work with you all to support your young people and | wish
them all the best for the future.

Best Wishes

WAL

Mrs P. Clarke
Year 10 Lead
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https://www.northleamington.co.uk/learn/assessments-and-exams

